Blogging and chatting is widely used for social networking. You, however, need to know how to use it safely and positively.

Some safety tips for you to follow when blogging or chatting:

- Choose a nickname that doesn't tell your real name.
- Read the website rules for chatting 0 and blogging.
- Do not share your personal information (home address) or information of places where you normally go to (library, park)
- Do not post photos of yourself. 0
- Avoid meeting people you met on the Internet especially if you do not know them.
- If someone makes mean, offensive or embarrassing comments, block them or tell your parents or your teacher.
- If the blog website has a "friend's list" allow only people you know and trust.







An agency under

